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______________________________________________________________________________ 
November 26, 2024 
 
FOR OFFICAL RELEASE: 
 
 
Town of Plymouth, CT:  
 
 
Effective IMMEDIATELY, The Town of Plymouth and the Plymouth Fire Marshal’s Office 
have RESCINDED the temporary burn ban.  
 
Please be advised, the burning of leaves is not allowed. 
 
Do NOT leave fires unattended and always have a water source available in the event the 
fire spreads from outside of its containment area. 
 
Please check the date of your burn permit if you have one. Contact the Plymouth Fire 
Marshal’s Office to get an updated permit if yours is expired or needs to be updated. 
 
Reminder, burn permits are only valid on days that the fire danger is Moderate or lower. 
High, Very High, or Extreme danger days, open burning is not permitted. 
 
The fire danger levels can be monitored at: 
https://portal.ct.gov/deep/forestry/forest-fire/forest-fire-danger-report 
 
 
This order is issued by the Plymouth Fire Marshal and Open Burning Official – Raymond 
Kovaleski. Any questions, please contact 860-585-4012 
 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/deep/forestry/forest-fire/forest-fire-danger-report

